
Hi Ho Mustangers, 10/28/10

Well the season of car shows is over for the 2010. It has been a great year for all. I got an E-Mail from The
Wisc. Ford Club asking some of our members to help with their show in the up coming year.
They feel 8-10 people to help park cars would do it. I will be there to help. The flip side of all of this would be
WFC will not do the show and an all make show would take it's place with AACA running it.
WFC has had this show for as long as WEM has had a show and I would hate to see an all Ford show get re-
placed by an all make. If you are interested in helping WFC keep their show please contact me before the No-
vember meeting. Thanks for your help.

The Door Co. chicken feast and over night trip was a smash hit. Not only did 58 members dine on some of
the best chicken I have ever had and enjoyed some of the best weather. Sue and I even took a scenic boat tour
in the bay and enjoyed temps pushing 70. It was great to see some of the islands and get more history on THE
DOOR. Saturday night dinner was wonderful as always. Next year will be the 30th year and Dick is already
thinking about some shirts like the ones he had done for the 25th. Can't wait for that one!!!!!!!

After a long, long, long wait I can say that the 68 is done. I will be picking up the car tomorrow and need
to finish up a bit of interior work. I have maybe 6 more hours of work to finish. It is bitter sweet as I will not
have time to enjoy it this year but, it will be ready for next year. The first outing should be the brunch run.

Please keep Bob Z. in your thoughts as things are not going well. Bob and his family need all the support
they can get to get over this hump. I am sure all of us, wish all of them a good out come.

That is all for now as I need to start packing for the SEMA Show. More next month.

Yours in Stangdom,

Tom

P.S. Jonathan Doria graduated USMC boot camp and is doing great. I spoke with him this PM and will be in
town Saturday for 10 days or so. Nice doing JARHEAD.



Fall is Here!

It’s finally time to put our ponies away. I hope everyone has tucked their’s away for the long winters nap.

Don’t worry my friends spring will be here before we know it. There’s still stuff to do in our winter months.

We are having our annual planning meeting on Monday the 29th. @ 6:30 pm. Look in this newsletter for more

details. I hope to see everyone there, ‘cause it’s a good time to be involved with planning the years events.

Directory to come 2011! Joan Searing
3805 Russet Lane, So. MKE 53172

For Sale: Snow Blower like new 8 HP Dual stage. Only a few years old. Originally $700 Now $400. DUE to ill-
ness I MUST SELL. BOB ZIMMERMANN (414) 761-2007

For Sale: 1968 Mustang Coupe-289 V8. Aqua, original interior. Working dash clock, numbers matching.
$15,000.00 O.B.O Contract Leon Lake" <gfd57@sbcglobal.net>

For Sale: 14” Ford 5 hole rim 4.5 back space $15.00, 2 Holly 4 V carbs 4160 series $25 ea., various Ford new
rebuilt starters 60’s, 70’s, 80’s $25 ea., Ford racing aluminum driveshaft for 1979-95 5.0 mustang #M-4602-G
never used with U-joints & yoke only $100 Jim Helsinger 262-521-1014

WANTED: Nasa hood for 1971-73 mustang, either inquiry contact Jim Helsinger 262-521-1014

WANTED: Junker Motorcycles; running or not, title or not. Any year or make. Will pay cash and pick up.
Tom Helsinger 262-542-1532

For Sale: 1989 ASC Mclaren Mustang. Florida car. #52 of 247 made. 1 of 3 made with Royal Gold Metalic
paint and beige interior. 70K miles. Automatic and all power. Asking $8995.
For more info call Craig @ 262-554-9491.

FYI: Clean –Dry-Secure-STORAGE! Located near Alpine Valley Area. Cars-$35/Month.
Call Tom or Beverly 262-514-3506

FOR SALE: ZDD Plus oil additive… It will save our members a few dollars. This is the additive Zinc Phosphate
for pre roller lifters engines. Club Members price for 3 bottles is $25. Anything over 3 bottles is $7.50 each. Call
or e-mail Dick Doria. 414-761-2267 or rodknock@aol.com



1. 7:07 p.m. meeting started. New Member and/or guest were introduced. Attending: Dean Falkner

2. Sharon Doria read the treasury report and Joan Searing read the September meeting minutes.

Old Business:

 OTR-Door County-58 Members/guest went. All praised the weather; “Great convertible weather”.
Great time, food and company. Thanks to Dick & Sharon for 29 great years!

 Toys for Tots; See Flyer for details.

 Planning meeting will be at the Ale House in New Berlin. See newsletter for details.

 Hats off to Steve Klein for taking 1st place in the West Allis Car Show. His Excalibur was on dis-
play with 400 other cars. Great job Steve!

New Business:

 WI Ford Club has sent a letter to Tom Miller asking for help running the Soeren’s show at
the end of July next year. If interested, let Tom know.

 SEMA show in Las Vegas is November 2-5. Dick, Tom and the Quam’s are a few of the
members that will be attending.

 Show planning meeting will be at Jack Winter’s December 5th @ 6:30 pm.

 Jon Doria has graduated from Marine Boot Camp. Hello Private Jon Doria!! We’re proud of
you!

 A directory was voted a “Yes” Joan Searing will be in charge of setting this up. Please con-
tact her if you do not want fellow members to have your information.

 Mustang & Shelby camp shirts (like bowling shirts) are being manufactured by David
Carey, Inc. You can order them on-line at their website “davidcareyinc.com”. Jack Winter
purchased one & was wearing it in Door County. Jack thought some members might be in-
terested in purchasing such shirts. Other models available too.

 On a sad note: Bob Zimmerman’s health is not getting any better. As always our thoughts
and prayers go out to him and his family.

As always, please check the calendar for dates and times. It changes monthly due to new and up-

coming events and activities.

3. Meeting Closed @ 7:40 pm .



PLEASE NOTE: If you have anything to add please forward the information to me. We
will add and make changes as the season progresses so keep viewing this calendar page monthly. We need volunteers for

coordinating the outings. Without your help these events do not take place. Contact any club officer if you would like to

assist in planning an event.

Wisconsin Early Mustangers —Annual Planning Meeting

Monday, November 29th, 2010

Meeting @ 6:30, Pizza, Beer, Soda and Social 7:15-9:30 PM.

To be held @ the New Berlin Ale House

16000 W Cleveland Ave, New Berlin WI 53151.

Cost $10 per Adult, Children under 12-$5

No reservations required. Any questions, contract Jack Winter

262-786-0484

**Monthly Club Meetings are held at the Water Stone
Bank, 6560 S 27th St., Oak Creek @ 7:00 pm.

November
Tues-Fri 2nd-5th SEMA Show-Las Vegas

Monday 29th 6:30 PM Planning Meeting

December
Saturday 4th 4PM Toys for Tots

Sunday 5th 6:30PM
Show Planning Mtg @ Jack
Winter



Toys for Tots Christmas Party on December 4th

All W.E.M. members and their families are invited to come to the annual “Toys for
Tots” party at Craig and Carol Cameron’s house from 4 o’clock PM until ??? on Sat-
urday December the 4th.

Just bring a new, unwrapped toy to be donated to the Racine Toys for Tots program.
Also, bring a dessert or a salad to share. The Cameron's will furnish the rest.

Be sure to sign up if you’re coming to the Toys for Tots Party at the monthly club
meeting or contact the Cameron's by phone or e-mail.

Address: 3830 Cardinal Court Phone #s: (H) 262-554-9491

Racine, WI 53405 (Cell) 262-939-6014

E-mail: camerons9267@yahoo.com

If you can’t come, but would like to still donate. Please bring a toy to the Planning
Meeting/Pizza Party on November 29th at the New Berlin Ale House.

See you December 4th at 4 o’clock. It’s always a great time AND we’ll be mak-
ing it a happier Holiday Season for some needy kids.





Dick Doria
Performance Engineering

2511 W
CARRINGTON AVE

OAK CREEK, WISCONSIN 53154

414-761-2267

Specializing in

FORD Products

Email rodknock@aol.com

CLUB OFFICERS
President: Tom Miller (414) 764-6726 oakmill66@att.net
Vice President: Jeff Searing (262) 902-1433 wemac66@wi.rr.com
Secretary: Joan Searing (262) 902-1901 wemac66@wi.rr.com
Treasurer: Sharon Doria (414) 761-2267 rodknock@aol.com

BOARD MEMBERS
Chairman Dick Doria (414) 761-2267 rodknock@aol.com
Newsletter Editor Joan Searing (262) 902-1901 wemac66@wi.rr.com
Show Jack Winter (262) 786-0484 jawinter@wi.rr.com
Show Vern Snyder (414) 349-1948
Ford/MCA/Liaison Scott Moen (262) 567-2622 anvpny@sbcglobal.net

Communications CoordinatoraDawn Raduechel (414) 412-9147 treasure65@hotmail.com

Activities Coordinator Jeff Searing (262) 902-1433 wemac66@wi.rr.com


